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From: cityclerk
Subject: Please Stop!

From: Jordan Feenstra <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 1:04 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Please Stop! 

To whom it may concern,  
Please STOP the relocation of an existing liquor retail store to 1933 Queensway. We DO NOT need more liquor or cannabis 
stores in the area. I just want to safely live and raise my child in this neighborhood, and am finding it increasingly difficult to do 
so.  

I have signed the petition below and look forward to this re-zoning being overturned for the safety and well-being of all of the 
adjacent neighborhood residents.  

https://chng.it/yCWBvmNpdY 

Thank you,  
Jordan Feenstra
1991 Larch Street  


